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July, 2024
As we commemorate two decades of the East Cheltenham Flag Program, we're reaching out for your assistance. For the past 20 years, the dedicated members of the Cheltenham Fire Company have proudly adorned Central, Ryers, and Ashbourne Roads with 85 American Flags. Each year, these flags are hoisted during the final week of May to honor Memorial Day, remaining on display throughout June for Flag Day and July for Independence Day, before being respectfully retired until the following year.
The current flags, acquired in May 2016, have served faithfully for nine years, but time has taken its toll, leaving them faded and worn. Likewise, the flagpoles, now two decades old, are nearing the end of their serviceable life. This year marks the final chapter for these flags and poles before retirement.
If you cherish the sight of "The Red, White, and Blue" adorning the streets of our community, we implore you to help preserve this cherished tradition. Individuals, families, and businesses alike are invited to sponsor a new American Flag and pole, proudly manufactured in the U.S.A., for $75 each. Payment options include Venmo (QR code included in the bottom right of this page), or by check. Please make checks payable to Cheltenham Fire Company, with a note specifying "flag program," and mail them to Cheltenham Fire Company, PO Box 85, Cheltenham, PA 19012. Venmo
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Description automatically generated]We extend our heartfelt gratitude in advance for your generous support.

Sincerely, 
Members of the Cheltenham Fire Company
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